
5. REPORT OF THE GARDEN CITY ADVISORY SUBCOMMITTEE

The Committee received the report of the Garden City Advisory Subcommittee meeting of 25 March
2002.

The Committee noted the Subcommittee’s report regarding the appointment of external members to
the Subcommittee (clause 1 of this report). The Committee also amended the terms of reference of
the Subcommittee to include:

“7. Maintain relationships with key organisations who have an influence on the gardens of
Christchurch”.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


